
From: Fitzrovia Neighbourhood Association
To: Neighbourhood, Planning: WCC
Cc: fna fitzrovia.org.uk
Subject: Fitzrovia West Neighbourhood Plan
Date: 18 July 2020 20:43:19

We are writing in support of the Fitzrovia West Neighbourhood Plan. We believe The Plan
is appropriate for the area and would shape land development to bring community
benefit.

Regard

Linus Rees
director and trustee

--
Fitzrovia Neighbourhood Association registered charity no, 1111649 fitzrovia.org.uk
Support us by liking our Facebook Page and following us on Twitter, Google+, and
Linkedin. Please consider donating to us fitzrovia.org.uk/donate

We publish Fitzrovia News our neighbourhood newspaper news.fitzrovia.org.uk Sign up
for our newsletter.
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